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As a former Head Start Parent, I have seen firsthand how crucial these services are 

for children 0-5 years. The benefits that Head Start has had on my children is evident 

and has helped play a pivotal role in their success in K-12. Fast forward to today I am 

now working for Head Start and see things through a different lens. Every day I see 

and hear firsthand the care and support our teachers and staff provide for our 

families. It would be a huge detriment for all of our families and staff to see budget 

cuts and therefore I am in support of ensuring that $387.843 million dollars is 

allocated for continued support for our program. Thank you. 


